
OFFICIAL NOTICE
PUBLIC HEARING

NORTH VERSAILLES
TOWNSHIP

Public Notice is hereby given
that  the  North  Versailles
Township  Board  of
Commissioners  will  hold  a
Public  Hearing  on  Thursday,
August 15, 2024, at 7:00PM, in
the  Municipal  Building
Chambers,  1041  Greensburg
Ave,  North  Versailles,  on  a
request  by  the  Specialty
Group,  for  an Inter-Municipal
Liquor  License  transfer.  This
application  is  available  for
view  in  the  office  of  the
Township  Manager,  1041
Greensburg  Ave,  North
Versailles, PA 15137, Monday
through Friday from 8:00 am
to 4:00 pm.

Joe Varhola
Township Manager


